Executive Director ▶ Dawn Carmen Sibor Phone: 781-740-2442

Fax: 781-741-5088 Email: dsibor@mhoa.com

Member Services ▶ Ruth-Ellen Sandler Phone / Fax: 781-246-2005 Email: resandler@mhoa.com



President ➤ Ruth Clay, CHO
Melrose

Vice President ➤ Robin Chapell, RS
Walpole

Secretary ▶ Donna Moultrup, RN, CHO

Belmont

Treasurer ▶ Phyllis M. Boucher, CHO Norwood

April 12, 2000

Mr. David Nash President American Food Safety Institute One Green Street Hulmeville, Pennsylvania 19047

Dear David:

Thank you very much for providing the Massachusetts Health Officers Association (MHOA) with eleven (11) Food Manager Certification classes across Massachusetts. The feedback from those who have attended has been very positive.

MHOA appreciates all of the materials and information you provided for these courses. The books and supplementary materials will be of great use to our Food inspectors.

Again, thanks for organizing, conducting and providing materials for this worthwhile program for Massachusetts Public Health Officials.

Alleh Eller Sul

Dawn Carmen Sibor Executive Director